
  

May 16, 2023 

 

Good News from 51 
Madison Avenue! 

We have some good news to share with everyone!  The 
June edition of the NYL News will include our 
brochure about the club with an invitation to join.  The 
mailing will reach about 5,000 retirees.  In 2020, we 
changed the Bylaws to include all retirees and the 
company has kept good on their promise to open some 
channels to communicate with newly retired 
employees.  Also. an article about our 25th anniversary  
will be posted on the company intranet.  And finally, the 
company has also agreed to increase the level of funding 
for this year! 
 
 

Our 25th Annual Reunion 
October 15 - 18 - San Antonio, TX 

With all this good news, we wanted to remind you to register and make your hotel 
reservations as soon as possible for the reunion.  Click here to take you right to the 
reunion page on our website.  Remember, your membership dues needs to be 
current.  You can check if you are current in 2023 under the website's membership 
tab.  The Hotel Contessa has guaranteed us a block of rooms and we want to 
accommodate as many club members as possible and their guests at this year’s 
reunion.  We do hope that new memberships and attendance at the reunion this year will 
be a great milestone to celebrate our 25th! 
 

https://nylrmc.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3da7ce5017e8b9f4e2b3fdc0d&id=82912f10ec&e=77fd2c6b2e
https://nylrmc.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3da7ce5017e8b9f4e2b3fdc0d&id=f4258ef3b1&e=77fd2c6b2e
https://nylrmc.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3da7ce5017e8b9f4e2b3fdc0d&id=94b77657f5&e=77fd2c6b2e
https://nylrmc.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3da7ce5017e8b9f4e2b3fdc0d&id=94b77657f5&e=77fd2c6b2e


At the meeting, we hope to have lots to share 
in a special brochure commemorating the 
club’s 25th Reunion Anniversary.  Attendees 
will also receive a special commemorative gift. 
 
We hope to meet you in San Antonio for fun, 
informational business sessions and relaxation 
with old and new friends. Don’t forget there is a 
lovely pool area and spa right at the hotel! 
 
 
Here are a few thoughts from a long-time 
member and a newer member who attended 

his first time reunion in 2022...  
As an RMC member for 15 years, Jim and I have had the opportunity to make many new 

friends, as well as keep in touch with old friends, across the country.  These special 

friendships and our shared experiences have become a very special part of our retirement 

years.   

~Georgene Sfraga Panza~  

 

Having retired from New York Life in 2003, it was easy to lose touch with those whom I 

had worked with over the years.  When I heard about the Retired Members Club, I 

figured it would be a great way to reconnect with many of my former friends and 

associates, so I joined and signed up to attend the Annual Meeting in the fall of 2020.  Of 

course, as everything else that year, that meeting was cancelled as well as the next one in 

2021 because of Covid-19.  Finally, the RMC was able to hold their Annual Meeting again 

in 2022 in Savannah, GA and Jan & I looked forward to attending.  It didn’t disappoint!  In 

true NYL fashion, we were wined and dined for 3 days, had excellent morning business 

sessions with great speakers which spouses were able to attend, as well as “free” 

afternoon time to explore the area.  Being able to reconnect with so many people I had 

worked with over the years or knew through my Home Office connections was definitely a 

highlight of the meeting. I look forward to attending again in San Antonio, TX in 2023 as 

well as future meetings to stay in touch with my many retired NYL associates.    

~Ralph Ward~ 

Hope to see you in San Antonio! 

 

Georgia 



 

RMC President 

 

 

 

 


